CITYWIDE PARKING STRATEGY

The Board was updated on the release of the Citywide Parking Strategy for public consultation. This
follows a process of input from focus groups, Council officers, and elected member seminars.

After the closing of submissions (22 November 2002), a report will be presented to elected members
in February 2003. Formal adoption of the strategy is scheduled for March 20083.

The Board received the information and referred the strategy to its Transport and Roading Committee
for further consideration and gave ‘power to act’ to that Committee to make a submission.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


